
One MetroTech Center, Brooklyn, New York 11201

T: 929/324-4580 | Dawn.Herrity@nationalgrid.com | www.nationalgrid.com

March 13, 2019

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary
State of New York
Public Service Commission
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223-1350

RE: Case 14-M-0565 – Proceeding on Motion of the Commission to Examine Programs to Address
Energy Affordability for Low Income Utility Customers – ORDER APPROVING
IMPLEMENTATION PLANS WITH MODIFICATIONS

Dear Secretary Phillips:

The attached statement, issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation, d/b/a National Grid
(“Company”), is being transmitted for filing in compliance with Order issued by the New York State Public
Service Commission (“Commission”) on February 17, 2017 in Case 14-M-0565 (“Order”).

Statement of Energy Affordability Credit No. 3 (“EAC”)

To PSC No. 219 Gas

Effective: April 1, 2020

Please contact the undersigned of any action taken regarding this filing.

Respectfully Submitted,

/s/ Dawn Herrity

Dawn Herrity
Principal Program Manager
U.S. Strategy & Regulation

Dawn Herrity
Principal Program Manager
U.S. Strategy & Regulation
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